
 
 
The Frenchtown Presbyterian Church is seeking a Transitional Pastor to begin February, 
2020.  This is a ¾ time position that will work with the leadership of the congregation and the 
Frenchtown Administrative Commission to continue the work of healing, visioning, and 
development of ministry of this congregation.  The terms of the contract include full Board of 
Pensions participation, and the possibility for extending to full-time, and continuation beyond 
the initial contract. 
 
Contact Rev. Paul Rhebergen for information and application 
pastorpaul@ewingpres.org 
609-947-3748 
 
 

http://frenchtownpres.org/
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